Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Benjamin Perez <ben@abacustelevision.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Evan Morris

Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: RE: WWBP-LP

Dear Mr. Morris,

Pending before the Video Division is my Petition for Reconsideration of the dismissal of my application for conversion to
Class A status of WWBP-LP, Freedom, PA, BLTTA-20010712ADT. After MY review of the procedural history of this
application | no longer wish to pursue this appeal. | therefore respectfully request voluntary dismissal of my pending
Petition for Reconsideration. This dismissal request is not part of a settlement with any other party nor have | received
compensation for this request.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Benjamin Perez, Owner
Abacus Television, Licensee
WWABP-CD, Freedom, PA
412.205.8292

From: Evan Morris [mailto:Evan.Morris@fcc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 12:32 PM

To: Benjamin Perez <ben@abacustelevision.com>
Subject: WWBP-LP

Ben,

As discussed attached is a copy of the Daily Digest dismissal related to the application for WWBP-LP, Freedom, PA

Evan S. Morris, Esq.

Attorney-Advisor

Media Bureau, Video Division

Federal Communications Commission
445 12 Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

0: (202) 418-1656

E: Evan.Morris@fcc.gov




